
SHALDEN PARISH COUNCIL - NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Shalden Annual Parish Meeting will 
be held at the Village Hall on Wednesday 27th March 2019 at 8pm. 
 
This is an open meeting which all Shalden Parish residents are invited to 
attend. 
 
 
Agenda 
 

1. Chairman’s welcome and introduction – Cllr. Andrew Shirvell 

2. Apologies 

3. Confirmation of minutes of Annual Parish Meeting 23rd March 2018 

4. Shalden Parish Council annual report – Cllr. Andrew Shirvell 

5. Shalden Village Hall Committee report – Cllr Rosemary Hartgill 

a. Election of Village Hall Committee 

6. Village fête report – Peter Rankin 

7. Report from Alton Rural Policing Team - PCSO Katy Morning 

8. County Councillor report – Cllr. Mark Kemp-Gee 

9. Questions from Shalden Parish residents 

 
Minutes from the 2018 meeting as well as the parish council’s accounts and 
annual return from the 2017-18 year can be found on the parish council website 
(www.shaldenpc.org). A limited number of paper copies will be available from 
the Clerk at the meeting. If you have any queries, please contact the Clerk, Rob 
Wood who will be happy to help (clerk.shaldenpc@gmail.com or 07477 
638677). 


